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Get the whooping cough shot 
if you haven’t had it yet!
The Tdap vaccine is required for all 7TH graders. Your school 

will need your vaccine records. Talk with your doctor today. 

ShotsForSchool.org
 

 Avoid the Rush!  Call your doctor TODAY! Turn in copy to School.
       For more information, call the SAUSD Tdap Hotline at 714-433-3426. 


